
 
 
 
 

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6 
Phone:  519-621-3530   Fax:  519-621-0383 

 
 
February 10, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
One Nicholas Street 
Suite 1204 
Ottawa, ON  K1N 7B7 
 
 
Dear Mr. Buonaguro: 
 
 
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. 

2011 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application 
Reply Submission 

 Board File No. EB-2010-0068 
 

 
We have reviewed the submission from the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(VECC) dated January 26, 2011.  The comments in 2.1 are partially a duplication of Staff 
Interrogatory #5.  Based on the fact that the appropriate rates are provided with the 
application, we will not be filing any corrected schedules and rely upon the Board to 
complete the relevant correction. 
 
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. has filed an electronic copy of this document 
via the Board’s web portal RESS and couriered to the Board Office two copies of this 
document. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John W. Grotheer 
President and CEO  
 
c.c.  Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board 


